
URGENT APPEAL: 
 
July 19 Support Rally for para-transit drivers at Red 
Cross   
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, on Monday July 19, please join Paul Moist, National 
President and CUPE members in solidarity with 42 newly organized CUPE 
members on strike at the Red Cross to achieve a first collective agreement. 
 
These workers provide a vital service to the Peel / Halton community driving 
ambulatory people requiring dialysis, medical appointments as well as seniors 
and intellectually challenged adults attending day programs. They deserve our 
support! 
 
The majority of Red Cross drivers are paid less than $13 per hour, far less than 
drivers at Transhelp in Peel Region. 
 
In Solidarity: 
 
Fred Hahn – President Candace Rennick – Secretary -Treasurer 
 
SHOW YOUR SUPPORT! JOIN THE RALLY!  
 
Bramalea City Centre, 10 Peel Centre Drive, 12:30PM, Monday July 19, 2010 
 
 http://www.peelregion.ca/maps/10pcdmap.htm 
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